
 

Taking care of your Sewer Network in Pittenweem – Project Update. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
We are investing in and upgrading the sewer 
network to help reduce sewer flooding and 
protect the local environment.  This 
newsletter is to provide an update on 
progress as we continue the sewer 
improvement works and head towards the 
final phases of our work in East Shore. 
 
Update:   
The works in East Shore and The New 
Outfall are ongoing.  The new CSO chamber 
is installed, and the cobbled parking area is 
being reinstated.  

Image: Current East Shore Works 

East Shore:   
The current phase of works involves carrying 
out localised water and gas service 
diversions in East Shore ahead of the final 
two manholes being constructed on the 
North side of the road. 
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Update (continued): 
The diversion works may involve some planned 
disruption to the water & gas supply.  All 
customers who are affected by this will receive 
notification in advance with details of any 
planned interruption. 
 
Work to reinstate the cobbled area around the 
new CSO chamber is ongoing. 
 
Upcoming Work – East Shore:  
Work will continue in East Shore with the 
construction of the final two manholes and 
associated connection works (at No18 and No5 
East Shore Approx). 
 
This section of work will involve some changes 
to the traffic management in the East Shore 
area as the working areas move to the North 
side of the road.  The cobbled area once 
reinstated will be used to manage traffic 
through East Shore. 
 
Outfall Works: 
Work is continuing on the new outfall.  The final 
section of the outfall will be constructed by 
utilizing a dredging vessel located within the 
outer harbour. 
 
This section of work is tide dependant and 
working hours will vary. 
 
General Information: 
 
Traffic Management: Localised traffic 
management and parking restrictions will 
continue to be in place in East Shore during the 
works.  Please follow all signs in place.  
 
Parking:  Our site cabins have now been 
moved away from Mid Shore and the Mid shore 
car park is now fully open for parking.  Our site 
cabins are now located in the area to the rear 
of Pittenweem Cemetery.   



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Parking (continued):   

The current traffic management is set up to 
ensure we maintain vehicle access through 
East Shore along to Mid and West Shore.  
Please help us to maintain this by adhering to 
the current parking restrictions that are in 
place. 

As the final phases of our works are carried 
out, we will look to open up as much of the 
area as possible as the work is completed.  
We will however need to ensure this is done 
whilst maintaining a safe working area. 

 

Work Completion Update:   

We are working hard to ensure the final 
stages of our works are completed as soon as 
possible.  Our current forecast is that we hope 
to have works completed by mid-June. 

 

 

  

 

Project Information:  Further information 
about our project can be found at 
www.scottishwater.co.uk/Pittenweem 
 
We thank you for your continued patience, 
co-operation and understanding whilst we 
continue these essential works. 
 
If you have any further queries, please 
contact Scottish Water customer helpline 
on 0800 0778778 quoting 
‘Capital/505339/CWA/Pittenweem’. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Clive Duncan 
Customer Manager  
Caledonia Water Alliance 


